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Townsend, Erle

From: bearz@metrocast.net

Sent: Saturday, December 23, 2023 2:44 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: "California Rule"

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

a!achments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Those concerned, 

This proposed law is not realis�c for Maine residents, first off, we don’t have the infrastructure to support that increase 

of EV’s in the area. Secondly EV’s are s�ll costly to operate, electricity costs are expensive which would increase the 

burden on taxpayers. Electricity needs to be produced, they burn fuel, rely on dams for hydroelectric or increase the 

demand on solar and wind farms. Third, Maine individuals are usually very crea�ve, why would we design a bill around a 

state with a proven failure record? 

Regards, 

Alan Hebb 

3 Beacon St 

Sanford, ME 04073 

207-651-6841 


